1. Our Parent Teacher Student Association serves middle school and high school students.  Students are encouraged to be active in the association.  PTSA strives for diversity and welcomes every parent to become a part of its leadership.  Every member is PTSA not just the officers.   We know the importance of parent engagement and this year we are setting a goal of 100% membership.  This means everyone will be a member.   Our PTSA is a member of the National PTA and the North Carolina PTA.   Read more here.
Membership Dues:  $8.00 – https://penngriffinptsa.memberhub.com/dues
Our meetings generally rotate during the week of MS/HS student performances.
Executive Board – 6:00-6:45 p.m.  6:45-7:00 p.m. – General Meeting and PTSA Update.   You will be notified at least two-weeks before the date and reminded during Principal Stimpson’s weekly announcements.
Please contact Khem Irby, khemirby@gmail.com for more information. 
1. PTA External Site
Looking for PTA information. Check us out.
PTA External Website
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